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Please vote no on House Bill 2400 

Our rural lands should be protected for farming, forestry, and wildlife habitat.  An 

additional house for a relative on a rural parcel that already accommodates a 

dwelling should not be allowed.  Oversight would be difficult.  After approval of the 

additional dwelling, who is going to monitor if the new dwelling is inhabited by a 

relative or someone else?  To control the situation, many compliance officers would 

need to be employed.  Also, when the property changes ownership and there are two 

dwellings on the property, inhabitants may well not be relatives. 

 

No on HB 2400 

 

Thank you, 

Nena Lovinger 

Fall Creek, OR 

 


